NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

School's Out for Summer!



he Rosebud summer school programme was launched last month to a great start with a daytrip to the National Maritime Museum for the photography exhibition 'The Great British Seaside' with a group of 18 girls! The daytrip took place collaboratively with our partner organisation Eye4Change led by Xenia Demetriou who has been facilitating a series of photography workshops for under 17s. Thanks to Eye4Change and the BBC Children in Need, the day included free entrance for all participants and lunch.

The trip also included a guided tour by Xenia and an introduction to the works of four celebrated British photographers, which inspired some of the girls to develop new ideas for their own photography projects.

The summer school programme will run for six weeks and will feature a range of workshops, day trips and a residential week. As well as jewellery making, dance, fitness and craft making, girls will learn to design carnival costumes and how to make their own make-up, skin, beauty and natural hair care products. The full schedule is available on rosebudcentre.org/summerschool











